

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

9th March 2017

Dear Parents,



Year 1 & 2 Local Walk to Morrisons in West Kirby Wednesday 22nd March 2017

In conjunction with the work we have been doing in PSCHEE on healthy eating, we would like to take the Year 1 and 2 children, weather permitting, on a local walk to Morrisons in West Kirby on the afternoon of Wednesday 22nd March.

On arrival at Morrisons a representative will speak to the children about some of the healthy snacks that are available in the store and how to check the ingredients of food. After this the children will be able to pick a healthy item to purchase. We will then be walking back to school in time for normal collection and the children will be able to bring the healthy snack they have purchased home to tell you all about it.

I would be grateful, if you could complete the reply slip below and return this to your child's teacher with a £1 coin in the attached envelope which your child will take with them on the day to purchase the snack (any change from the purchase will be brought home).

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher







Please complete and return to school.



Year 1 & 2 Visit to Morrisons in West Kirby, Wednesday 22 nd March 2017	
Child's Name:	Year
I give permission for my child to attend the visit to Morrisons and am enclosing £1 in the attached envelope for them to purchase a healthy snack on the day for them to bring home.	
Signed:	
Relationship to child:	Date: